






SEPTEMBER 2022 HIGH SCHOOL BOARD REPORT

STAFF SERVICES (CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, PROGRAMS, STAFFING)
Staffing
Skip Roten will be joining the team as our new Technology Specialist.

Advisory Board Banquet
Preparations are underway for the Advisory Board Banquet on Thursday, September 22.

School Safety
The Crisis Management Team met last week to debrief the lockdown that took place as a result of the nearby shooting.  We modified our
hard/soft lockdown to a Lockdown/Lockout protocol.  We believe this is more transparent and will allow for an easier response within
our campus.  These updates were shared with the staff on Wednesday, August 31 before the PLC meeting.

Dress Code
At Central Nine, high standards are intentionally set to prepare students for the workforce.  Last week, students were reminded of the
dress code and strict enforcement began this week.  Students have done an excellent job meeting these standards this week.  We have
only had a small handful of violations.

Evaluation
Michelle Augustine, CTE Innovation Coach, began coaching sessions with newer teachers (5 years or less experience).  Formal
evaluations by Mr. Joe Preda and Mr. Mike Quaranta have begun with pre-conferences.
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STUDENT SERVICES
8/4                  Aviation Flight Parent Meeting at Greenwood Airport
8/15                Meet the Instructor Night
8/22                PCI Machining Meeting w/Precision Machining
8/22                Visit with Paul Mitchell The School
8/26                OSHA Certificate Presentations to HVAC class
8/26                Education Partner Meeting
8/29                Professional Dress Seminar for Athletic Training Students
8/30                National Guard Visit

Marketing/Recruiting

We continue to send out our online job board to local companies that are looking to hire students and graduates for part-time and full-
time positions. 

Administration - Student Services Office
We continue to work with the State to process NLPS standards and course codes with our partner schools. The Fall Count data is being
collected and will be due September 16th. We also continue to evaluate our enrollment processes to be sure we are being equitable.

Supportive Services
Student Services Coordinators are hosting parent/teacher conferences as the need arises. Ivy Tech and Vincennes University Project
Excel enrollment were the focus for August. The Governor’s Work Ethic Certificate Program was rolled out in August.Student Services
Coordinators also continue to work with Resource teachers during case conferences and IEP meetings.


